September 15, 2024

Members,

I, Anthony Pinto, President of the Unione E Fratellanza Oratinese, a member in good standing
who joined the club exactly fifty(50) years ago today, would like to make the following proposal.

With the utmost respect to the founding members, to the members who made a revision to the
Constitution on January 14, 1940, to the members who also made a revision on October 20, 1982
as well as the updated revision that was by updated by a committee appointed by the President
and approved by the General Assembly on September 20, 1998, my proposal is to amend the
Constitution.

There are some articles that will not to be fixed, some that are vague, some that need to added on
further, and, there are some new articles that need to added.

This amending of the Constitution is needed as we now enter a new Century having recently
celebrated the 100th Year Anniversary of the Unione E Fratellanza Oratinese.
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Respectfully,
Anthony Pinto
President




